
International 
Communication 
Agency 
United States of America 

Washington, D. C. 20547 

July 16, 1981 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you for your reception report to the Voice of America. 

The transmitter site at Antigua, West Indies (1580 kHz) is 

a new relay station which is testing its signal and reception. 

When regular programming begins we will respond to your 

reception report. 

Sincerely, 

A.A.-evh- 

Wayne D. Greene 

Public Information Office 

Voice of America 

Mr. Kermit Geary 

R.D. 4, Box 321 

Walnutport, Pennsylvania 18088 
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